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 June 4 - This was the last day of school for students.  We honored our 4th grade students, who are moving 
to middle school, with a 4th grade sendoff.   We also honored multiple other groups for their hard work 
throughout the school year.  In the afternoon we were able to celebrate the end of the year with an all school 
carnival.  Thank you to our carnival committee for putting in the time to make this a great way to end the 
school year. 
 
June 5 - This was our end of the year inservice day.  We started the morning with a district breakfast and 
honored some of our retirees.  We then finished the rest of the day at the elementary school with some 
meetings and the staff getting ready for summer break. 
 
June 11/18 - The special education teachers are working on scheduling for the 2025-2026 school year.  They 
will be looking at student caseloads and scheduling paraprofessionals. 
 
June 9-20 - Our elementary summer school was held June 9-20.  We had about 290 students attending 
summer school.  There were a variety of classes that had unique content.  Most of the classroom activities, 
while fun, did work on math or ELA skill building. This year we provided incoming 4K students with a week 
of summer school.  We have about 30 in-coming 4 year olds attending summer school.  This will hopefully 
ease the students mind about the first day of school and will get them acclimated to school expectations.  
This has been a huge success and I look forward to this being a staple in our summer school programming.   
 
Student/Family Handbook -  There are no material recommendations for changes to the 2025-26 District 
staff handbooks.  Only hiring updates have or will be changing. 
 
Achievement Gap Reduction Report - Separate report will be sent.  This will also be given orally at the 
board meeting.  Also, we completed our 5-year contract renewal.   
 
AimswebPlus Graphs - https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ctAa6SvUSXzN8zoLrfiRzBXAt6RukXz-/view?usp=drive_link 
 
 
Staff Changes/Movement - 2025-2026 School Year 

● Miss Katherine Shelton - Hired - Teaching special education 
● Moving from four sections to three sections in fourth grade. 
● We will have some support staff movement as we go through the summer. 

 
Upcoming Events 
 

● July 7 – Kindergarten curriculum work day. 
● July 28 – PBIS Tier 1 2025-2026 school year planning 
● August 5 – Stronger Connections Grant Team Meeting. 
● August 6 – CESA 11 Legal Summit.  
● August 11 – Our reading and intervention team will be meeting to go over Act 20 requirements.    
● August 12 – Grade 3 curriculum work day. 
● August 13 – Grade 1 curriculum work day. 
● August 20 – New teacher in-service day. 
● August 21, 25, 26 – District in-service days. 
● August 27 – Meet The Teacher Day. 
● August 27, 28, 29 – K-4 Summer School Days. 
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